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If the Oregon health Authority is so concerned about individual Oregonians health 

why didn’t they object to the excise tax on bicycles which will affect poor Oregonians  

from purchasing a bicycle therefore making them more healthy?? 

Another power grab from a governor who thinks she knows how to live our life‘s 

better than we do! 

 

From a seasoned touring cyclist  


